
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meet our staff! 
Miss Carney 

Class Teacher 

 

Miss Woods 
Teaching Assistant 

 
 

Mr Steen 
PPA Cover 

 

Mrs Howard 
Midday Assistant 

 

Welcome to Willow class! 
I am extremely proud of how the children have started the new year at school. Our new starters 
have made friends and got used to our new routine quickly. The Year 1 children have been fabulous 
role models to our younger children and supported them by helping them tidy up and showing them 
how to learn in our areas of provision. 
We have just started to read our class book, The Gingerbread Man. The children will complete 
activities related to this text throughout the half term. 
We have PE on a Thursday afternoon. Children are to come to school wearing their PE kit. 

Class Rewards. 
Dojo’s. 
We reward the children with 
Dojos in class. These can be 
earned for good manners, following school 
rules and being kind to others. The child with 
the highest number of Dojos receives a prize 
from our box. The children work together 
collecting Dojos for an end of half term class 
treat. 
Star of the week. 
Each week a child is chosen to be our star of the 
week. The star of the week receives a certificate 
in our class assembly and choose something 
from our prize box. 

Reading. 
 
Each child is expected to read 5 times in a week. 
Please ensure that you sign their reading diary 
so that they can collect their Dojo for reading. 
Books will be changed on a Wednesday and a 
Friday. Please make sure books are in school 
every day.  
An adult will hear your child at least once a week 
in school.  

Tapestry.  
All of the children in Reception will have had an 
email sent so that you can access your child’s 
online learning profile. This allows you to see 
the activities your child has taken part in and 
also you can add learning experiences at home. 
If you have any problems logging on, please let 
us know. 

Achievements outside of school. 
We love to hear about achievements outside of 
school! If your child attends a club like dance, 
football, swimming or Brownies, please let us 
know if they receive a reward. We would love 
to share their success with the rest of the 
children in school. 

  


